
   
 

DATE: May 1, 2017  
 

AGENDA ITEM # 2 

 
 
TO:    Youth Commission 
 
FROM:   Manny A. Hernandez, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Teen Friendly Business Award    
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Commission has added the Teen Friendly Business Award to its work plan.  In previous years, 
the Commission has presented a business that provides a beneficial service to teens with a recognition 
reward.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Commission is to discuss a plan on how to make contact with the winner and present them with 
the award for being selected as the 2017 Teen Friendly Business Award winner. 
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